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Submission
The proposed terms that will set out permissible uses in employment/industrial zones do not include the use of existing dwelling houses in those
zones.

Many inner city areas where an industrial zoning applies have dwelling houses (some pre date the industrial buildings that surround them).

If it is the intent that these become a prohibited use, which appears to be the case, then there needs to be consistency with how such dwellings are
dealt with, rather than leaving it to individual councils to formulate.

One means might be by a standard clause, such as clause 6.11 in the Marrickville LEP 2011. Failing to include such a clause (as proposed in the draft
Inner West LEP) will make maintaining and improving such dwellings considerably more onerous.

Can this please be addressed?

I agree to the above statement
Yes
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